
Request for Proposals
Residential Solid Waste

and Recycling Bid
Marshall Township &

Township of Pine
Sealed bids will be accepted
by Marshall Township and the
Township  of  Pine  for
automated  collection  and
disposal  of  solid  &  yard
waste/recyclable materials for
a five (5) year term beginning
November 1, 2024 and ending
December 31, 2029, with five
options  for  calendar  year
extensions. Bid  specifications
and  instructions  can  be
obtained  through  accu-copy
(accu-copy.com)  and  can  be
visually  observed,  but  not
purchased,  Monday  through
Friday, from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30
p.m. at Marshall Township and
Pine Township’s offices.
Bids must be made on the bid
forms and in accordance with
instructions  to  bidders
furnished in the specifications.
All bids must be accompanied
by  a  certified  check  or  bid
bond  in  the  amount  of  ten
percent  (10%)  of  the  first
year’s bid. Failure to do so will
disqualify  the  bid.   All
questions should be directed
to  both  Manager’s  Julie
Bastianini and Jason Kratsas at
jbastianini@twp.marshall.p
a.us  and
jkratsas@twp.pine.pa.us  by
July 17,  2024. Bids must be
delivered to the Township of
Marshall’s Managers Office,
525  Pleasant  Hills  Road,
Suite  100,  Wexford  PA
15090 by July 23, 2024 at
2:00 P.M., at which time they
will  be  opened publicly.  The
envelope  containing  the  bid
must  be  sealed  and  plainly
marked  Residential  Solid
Waste  and  Recycling
Re-Bid. Marshall and Pine are
an  equal
opportunity/affirmative  action
employer  and  all  qualified
contractors  are  invited  to
submit  a  proposal.   Marshall
and  Pine  Township  reserve
the right to reject any or all
bids,  to  waive  irregularities
and/or informalities in any bid,
to waive any technicalities, or
any portion of any bid for any
reason  whatsoever,  and  to
make  an  award  in  any
manner, consistent with law,
deemed in the best interest of
the Township.

Julie Bastianini, Manager
Marshall Township 

Jason Kratsas, Manager
Township of Pine 


